
 

 
CDPC Members 

 
Ernest Stevens III, CDPC Chair    Brandon Stevens, CDPC Member  
Daniel Guzman-King, CDPC Vice-Chair   Jennifer Webster, CDPC Member 
Trish King, CDPC Member     Tehassi Hill, CDPC Ad Hoc Member 
Kirby Metoxen, CDPC Member     
 

Purpose 
 

To ensure that the Land Use Plan, Comprehensive Plan, Vision Oneida Plan, Housing Plan, all 
economic development efforts and land use recommendations are working in coordination with 
each other to improve the Oneida Tribal community and operations.   
 

Meetings 
 

The CDPC meets every 1st Thursday of the month at 9 a.m. in the Business Committee 
Conference Room at the Norbert Hill Center.   
 

Activities Summary 
 

For the 1st quarter of FY18, the following meetings were held: 
• November 2, 2017 CDPC Regular Meeting 
• December 4, 2017 CDPC Work Session  
• December 7, 2017 CDPC Roundtable  

 
Highlights 

 
CDPC Officers 
 
At the November meeting, the first CDPC meeting of this term, the CDPC selected Ernest 
Stevens III as the Chair and Daniel Guzman-King as the Vice-Chair.  
 
Upper Oneida  
 
Planning gave a presentation regarding the future development of upper Oneida based on 
input gathered from the community. The CDPC discussed the ideas and opportunities for 
tourism, incorporating culture, and discussed the goals and challenges associated with this 
area. Possible funding options were also discussed. 
 

Community Development Planning Committee 
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Capital Improvement Plans 
 
The Budget Management and Control Act adopted in 2017 established requirements for 
separate Capital Improvement Plans for Government Services and Enterprises.  
 
The CDPC reviewed and provided input on Planning’s recommendations for the Capital 
Improvement Plan for Government Services.  The plan for Government Services is required to 
cover a period of five to 10 years and is required to be approved by the General Tribal Council. 
Work began on the Capital Improvement Plan for Enterprises for completion next quarter. 
 
Although both plans require Business Committee approval, only the Government Services plan 
requires General Tribal Council approval. 
 
Hemp  
 
The CDPC established subcommittees to look at legislative, administrative, and partnership 
opportunities involving hemp. A roundtable discussion was held in December for a 
presentation on the history and economic possibilities. The CDPC also had a discussion on the 
current and forecasted legislative and legal landscape. 
 
Economic Development 
 
The CDPC was asked to discuss options for setting up a process for funding projects per BC 
Resolution 09-28-16-B. A subcommittee was established to begin working on a framework for 
the rules and procedures for an economic and diversification set aside.  
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